
Assumption B.V.M. School ~ Tuesday, November 20, 2018 
 
Assumption B.V.M. Catholic School Community is a 
Christ-Centered learning environment that advances 
educational excellence and discipleship. 
 
 

Assumption B.V.M. School receives a 2018 School Safety Grant 
The Wisconsin Department of Justice, Office of School Safety has approved a grant 

award to Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary School in the amount of 

$10,000.  Funding is provided by the State of Wisconsin to support projects designed to 

improve K-12 school safety.  This grant supports our school’s building security updates 

and staff training in the area of preparedness and aligns with our accreditation process. 
 
 

Included in this week’s Brown Envelope 
 

✓ School Pictures – For students whose picture was taken on October 

9 or 10 and no retake was needed, your orders have arrived. 😊 

 
✓ List of Costumes Needed for the Christmas Concert for Grades 

Kindergarten through 5 – Please check the enclosed Costume List so 

you know what your child needs to wear for the Christmas Concert.  

Any questions, please ask Mrs. Ludtke. 

Note:  3 Year Old Preschool and 4K students are in the concert; they 

just don’t need costumes. 

 
✓ $CRIP Info Letter, SCRIP order form – Did you know that in 

addition to the businesses listed on the order form, there are over 

750 retailers that offer $CRIP?  Find out more in the enclosed 

informational letter.  Another SCRIP order form is enclosed for your 

convenience. 

 

✓ 8th Annual Cookie Walk – Our neighbors down the street, Grace 

Christian Academy, are hosting their 8th Annual Cookie Walk.  See 

enclosed flyer for more details.  Buy them, freeze them, then take 

them out for Christmas.  Dessert done! 

 

✓ Festival of Lights sponsored by the Green Bay Packers – This free 

event has something fun for all ages.  See flyer for more details. 


